
Letter of Intent 

Dear fellow Dickinsonians, 

 

        My name is Maggie Wilson and I am running for Class Senator for the class of 2021.  

A little about me: I am from Ardmore, Pennsylvania which for those of you have never heard of 

it, is only about a fifteen-minute drive from Philadelphia, so roughly two hours from Dickinson. I 

also have been playing lacrosse for over ten years and will continue to play here at Dickinson. 

Though I myself only have one sister, I come from a large, crazy family and it is from those 

people that I have found my voice, my passion for wanting to make where I live, this beautiful 

country, and our world a better place. 

 Exactly thirty years ago my parents, Matt and Andrea Wilson (then Andrea Shea) walked 

onto their college campus for orientation wide-eyed, excited and perhaps a little nervous and 

anxious for the upcoming days, emotions we all most likely experienced. Days later, with a few 

new friends and feeling more confident in themselves, they walked up a flight of steps and 

signed into the college, exactly like we did. My parents, graduates of Dickinson’s Class of 1991, 

exemplify for me the ideal Dickinsonian and though I strive to make Dickinson my own, their 

experiences here give light to how I can achieve just that. 

For me, college is all about finding yourself and your interests. Maybe you decide that 

you want to get involved with Greek life, become RAs in future years, join some intramural 

sports team, or play on a varsity sport. And while these are all things that my parents took on in 

their years at Dickinson and activities that I may enjoy as well, they are not what I plan to limit 

myself to. I am an extremely hard worker, persistent, responsible, and maybe most importantly, I 

am a good listener. I have always been one to listen to the concerns of others and offer them 

advice when necessary. I would like to take this skill of mine to a higher level, one to which my 

voice as well as the voices of those I have been entrusted with, will have a chance to be heard, a 

chance to truly make a change.   

Becoming a part of the Student Senate is just the start on how I plan to make Dickinson 

and my experience as a legacy here mine. As your fellow classmate, friend, and Dickinsonian, if 

elected, I promise to have the drive and commitment necessary to continuously be a voice for the 

class of 2021. 

Yours faithfully, 

Maggie Wilson  


